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Thomas R. Bellegarde 

    Assistant City Manager/Public Works Commissioner 

To:  Kevin J. Murphy, City Manager 
 
From:  Thomas R. Bellegarde, Assistant City Manager/Public Works Commissioner  

Date:  July 6, 2017 

RE:  Council Motion of 8.3 10/3/2017 C. Mercier 

Req. City Mgr. Provide A Status Update Regarding The Property Located At 318 Andover 
Street 

 

The City of Lowell Department of Public Works has worked with the City’s Inspectional Services 
Division to address the property at 318 Andover Street.  This past week, the Street Division of the 
DPW dispatched a crew to clean the lot. 

Work completed included cutting and removing overgrowth, clearing debris and trash that had 
accumulated on the property, and hauling all trash.  This work took place on November 14th.  
The Street Division will work with Inspectional Services to continue to monitor this property and to 
address any needs as they arise. 

Costs incurred as part of the cleanup were forwarded to be attached to the lien on the 
property. 

Feel welcome to contact me with any further questions on this matter. 

 


